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Committee Secretary
Community Support and Services Committee
Parliament House
George Street
Brisbane  Qld  4000
 

4th March 2022
 
Dear Committee Secretary,
 
I am writing to object to the proposed extension of the Queensland Government’s State of
Emergency Powers. There is no emergency to warrant these powers being put into effect.
Statistics easily obtained through the ABS show that the risk of Covid does not constitute an
emergency and these powers are an overreach of power.
 
Please investigate whether the data shows there is an emergency before making your decision. I
have been shocked with the amount of misinformation about infectious diseases and efficacy of
the measures taken to limit the toll of this disease.
 
I hope the truth prevails and reason triumphs this time
 
Regards,
 
 

 
Leisa Stevenson
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